GOVERNMENT OF ANDHRA PRADESH
DIRECTORATE OF TREASURIES AND ACCOUNTS

Memo No: FINO2-18069/10/2024-H SEC-DTA, Date 16/02/2024

Sub: PS - T&A Department - School Education Department - High
School Plus for Girls - Providing one increment to the existing
School Assistants with post-graduate qualifications - Reg

Ref: 1. G.0.Ms.No. 124, School Education(Prog.l) dated 07-07-2022.

2. Letter Lr.Rc.N0.ESE02-14024/13/2023-E-VI, Dated 14-02-2024

of the Commissioner of School Education.
Aok

Attention of all the DTAOs is invited to the subject and references cited.
While communicating a copy of the reference 1st cited, they are instructed to
allow ONE increment along with all eligible allowances to the PGTs who are
working in the High School Plus for Girls without merging the said increment in
their basic pay. Further, they are informed that this benefit of additional
increment to the eligible School Assistants is limited to their period of
deployment in High School Plus for Girls only. In other words, once such School
Assistants are reverted back, the additional increment cease to exists.

This is for information.
Encl: As above

N. Mohana Rao
for Director of Treasuries and Accounts

To all the DTAOs in the State(through FTP/e-mail only)
Copy to the Commissioner of School Education for information.

Digitally Signed by N.
Mohana Rao
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